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LSA RE-OPENING:

RESPONDING TO COVID-19
 

Continue to be in this together. A safe return requires cooperation and
commitment from our school community. Lee-Scott Academy takes the health
risks associated with COVID-19 seriously and expects all of our members to
do the same.
Consult with the Alabama Department of Public Health, AISA, SAIS, and
other experts. We are committed to following the guidelines set by public
health authorities. We will seek expert input from the medical community to
guide our policies and procedures in response to these guidelines.
Cleaning. Staff will implement new cleaning practices in all campus buildings
and professional cleaning services will be contracted to deep clean during
summer.
Focus on food safety. Our food service provider, Lexington, is implementing
new food service practices for the fall in response to COVID-19. LSA will work
side-by-side with them on these changes to ensure food safety, sanitation, and
health serving practices. 
Implement daily temperature checks. In the fall, all individuals entering
campus will be require to have a temperature check. Students, faculty, and
staff exhibiting symptoms of illness must stay at home.
Maximize social distancing on campus. LSA will implement social
distancing on campus to the best of our abilities to comply with
recommendations from public health officials.
Educate our people and practice healthy habits. We will devote time in
professional development with faculty, in the classrooms with students, and in
the athletic facilities with student-athletes on the following: proper hand
washing procedures; practicing good hygiene; and appropriate wearing of face
coverings. Additional hand sanitizer stations will be available on campus.
Limit visitors and increase security. We will dramatically reduce the number
of visitors, including parents, on campus. Guidelines for athletic events will be
published prior to the season beginning.
 Follow AISA guidelines. LSA will abide by the guidelines for athletic
practices and competitions administered by the AISA, and in addition, will
implement additional safeguards of our own.
 Evaluate all on-campus programs and field trips. We will evaluate all on-
campus program and field trips scheduled and communicate changes to those
events with parents and alternative plans as we know the impact COVID-19
will have on scheduled events for the fall.

We will uphold our commitment and response to our school family by the
following..
 

 
Please note that these guidelines are subject to change as the situation unfolds

and additional information becomes available.
 

www.lee-scott.org/lee-scott-academy-health
 
 


